
 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

The Nottinghamshire County Council (Oddicroft Lane and Penny Emma Way, Sutton-in-
Ashfield) (Prohibition of Waiting) Traffic Regulation Order 2018 (4205) 

PUBLIC ADVERT – REVISED PROPOSALS 

Planning permission has been granted (ref: V/2017/0140) for the construction of an industrial unit 
comprising of warehouse and office space off Oddicroft Lane, Sutton-in-Ashfield. 

 
Proposals to introduce double yellow lines (no waiting at any time) restrictions along the frontage of 
the new development were consulted on between 13th December 2017 and 17th January 2018. 
Following comments received and a subsequent safety audit, the proposed restrictions have been 
amended to retain some on-street parking on the western side of Oddicroft Lane. The amended 
proposals consist of double yellow lines around the access roads to premises on both sides of 
Oddicroft Lane to ensure visibility is maintained for drivers entering and exiting these premises, as 
shown on drawing number H/JMR/2609/02. 
 
Before proceeding further, I wish to consider the views of residents, businesses and organisations 
who may be interested in this matter. If your comments are in the form of an objection to the 
proposals and if they cannot be resolved, they will be reported through the County Council’s 
procedures at the appropriate time. 

Any observations on these proposals should reach me in writing, either by letter or email, by 
Wednesday 25th April 2018.   

Yours faithfully 
      
 
 

Jenny Romero 
Senior Improvements Officer 
Tel: 0115 8042112 
Email: tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk 

   

Your ref:  

My ref: H/JMR/TRO4205/2 

Date: 23rd March 2018 

  

Postal address: 
Via East Midlands Ltd 
Major Projects and Improvements 
County Hall 
West Bridgford 
Nottingham.  
NG2 7QP 
 

mailto:tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk

